

03 AUG 2015

OIA15-034

Craig Mackinlay fyi-request-2938-896cce2f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Craig Mackinlay

TRANSFER OF YOUR REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION

I refer to your official information request of 14 July 2015 relating to mail and cargo volumes for grape imports from the United States over the last two years.

This letter is to advise you that the Ministry for Primary Industries is transferring your request to The New Zealand Customs Service under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

Your request is being transferred because the information you are seeking is I believe, more closely connected with the functions of the New Zealand Customs Service.

Yours sincerel

Steve Gilbert

Director Border Clearances

www.mpi.govt.nz